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Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Lindsey Ozbolt

Sent: Friday, February 28, 2014 12:05 PM

To: 'Bradley Pool'

Subject: RE: Public meeting

Attachments: CU-13-00007 Larson Fruit HE Recommendation.pdf

Hello Mr. Pool. 

 

The recommendation from the Hearing Examiner is now posted on our website.  I have attached it to this email for you 

convenience. 

 

Hope you have a nice weekend. 

Regards, 

 

Lindsey Ozbolt 

Planner II 

 

Kittitas County Community Development Services 

411 North Ruby St., Suite 2 

Ellensburg, WA 98926 

Phone: 509-962-7637 

Email: lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us 

 

From: Bradley Pool [mailto:eburgbluz@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2014 5:24 PM 
To: Lindsey Ozbolt 

Subject: Public meeting 

 

Hi Lindsey. 
I have been watching the KC land use site for the recommendation coming from the recent meeting regarding 
Larson Fruit/Burbank Creek housing project. I was of the understanding it was to be posted within 10 days. As 
of 5:20pm today (2-27-14) I have not been able to find it. The meeting was held on 2-13-13. Today would make 
10 business days. 

If I am wrong please direct me as to when and where I might view the recommendation. 

Thanks. 
Brad Pool 


